
ULARP REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE  4 5 2023 

Elaine Wise, ULARP Liaison 

 

ULARP Board Members: 

Dale Billingsley, Michael Cuyjet, Bev Daly, Brenda Gunn, Brenda Hart, Sande Johnson-Byers, Ginger 

Munden, Patrick Murphy, Carol Olorunsola, Mary Rising (President), and Elaine Wise 

Update: 

The “Sex After Sixty” Seminar on Tuesday 4 April was very informative, suffice it to say!  A Wellness 

Seminar on Estate Planning is being organized for Fall 2023.  Wellness Seminars are arranged by Patrick 

Murphy. 

The next ULARP social event (sponsored by the Alumni Association) is a sports outing with the Louisville 

Baseball team on April 27, 2023, at 7:00 PM.  Up to 40 tickets and food vouchers will be available.  

Brenda Hart is in charge.  

Lunch with the President is scheduled for June 14, 2023, at 11:30 AM at the University Club.  President 

Schatzel will make brief remarks about the “state of the university,” followed by question and answer (a 

listening session).  This is an opportunity for retirees to meet our new president and to share their 

concerns, their experience, and their vision with her. 

Dale Billingsley has agreed to serve as the ULARP Newsletter Editor as well as ULARP Archivist.  Virginia 

Hosano will serve as Staff Senate Representative, and Ginger Brown Munden will serve as University 

Club Liaison and member of the newly formed Social Committee (with Brenda Hart and Pat Murphy). 

New officers for 2023-2024 will be announced in June. 

The Membership Directory is underway and will be available at the June Luncheon.  ULARP currently has 

260 members.  127 are Lifetime Members, and 133 enroll annually.  This last year brought a slight 

increase in members, but the Board is hoping to recruit more members in the coming year.  We 

encourage all new retirees and wannabe retirees to join us in celebrating both our service to U of L and 

our retirement from active duty! 

 


